Memorandum

Date: October 31, 2012

To: Honorable Doreen Farr, Chair
Members, Board of Supervisors

From: Tom Alvarez, Budget Director d"“““"

Subject: Continuance of ltem- Fiscal Outlook Report

CcC: Chandra L. Wallar, County Executive Officer
Michael Allen, Cierk of the Board

It is requested that the departmental item on the Fiscal Outlook Report be
continued from November 6, 2012 to November 13, 2012.

Thank you.



